
DRAFT RESOLUTION 
 
 

Re:  The British Columbia Climate Change Charter 
 
 
THAT Council support the British Columbia Climate Change Charger and agree to sign on to it. 
 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
Council recently (August 20, 2007) directed staff to pursue a number of actions which would help 
achieve the goals outlined in the Charter.  The intentions of the Charter are generally speaking 
consistent with the direction that the City is taking on “sustainability”, and Council should be aware 
of potential overlapping objectives and authorities. 
 
The City of Kelowna is, in fact, already participating in a number of initiatives with the same general 
aim as the Charter (e.g. Partners for Climate Protection, and B.C. Climate Exchange.  Additional 
work would likely be required to enable the City to fully deliver on the Charter commitments.  
Signing of the Charter would (in a non-legally binding fashion) commit the City to “become carbon 
neutral in our operations by 2012; to measure and report on our community’s GHG emissions 
profile and to create complete, compact, more energy efficient communities.”  It is not totally clear 
what would be involved in achieving “carbon neutrality”.  The Charter states that signatories to the 
Charter would work together to “develop a common approach to determine carbon neutrality for the 
purposes of this Charter”.  It would be helpful if external (e.g. provincial) resources were available 
to assist with any “new” work that the participating local governments would be committing 
themselves to.  In terms of implementation, staff foresee that achieving carbon neutrality may 
require financial and legislative support from the Province. 
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